To Whom It May Concern:

We are a non-profit organization that strives to “Keep The Cowboy Tradition Alive’. Our
organization is based out of Corpus Christi, Texas and February 3, 2023 — February 11, 2023
will mark our 64" Annual Trail Ride from Corpus Christi to San Antonio, Texas to kick off the
San Antonio Livestock Show & Rodeo. (We leave out of Edroy now)

The purpose of the South Texas Trail Riders, Inc. is social and the association is formed to
stimulate, promote and encourage the love of horses, riding and good fellowship, to
perpetuate the memory of the original trail riders, and to promote the interests of livestock
raising and agriculture. We have participants from most of the 50 states, riders on horseback
and covered wagons. Our membership is anywhere from 200 to 400 participants inctuding
adults and children for this memorable eight (8) day trail ride. We also have additional rides
throughout the year (Election Membership Ride, Play Day Ride, Christmas Ride, etc).

The South Texas Trail Riders, Inc. has always maintained a low membership fee in order to
keep it affordable for everyone to attend. This is made possible with people such as you. We
are in need of meal donors and sponsors to offset our costs for all our meals as well as other
things on the ride. Without people such as you, we could not make the statement that we
have the finest ride in all of South Texas. Because of your support of our organization, we
are able to provide amenities other rides do nnt nffar  Rarnminn 3 sponsor and/or donor for
our ride includes advertising on our website, as well as our Facebook &
Instagram pages.

If you would like anv additional information. vlease feel free to contact our President, Denny

Schilli  our Trail Boss, Michael Dunn 361-779-
0715, Chairperson, Vicki Gannaway 210-378-
4846, 30 much for your time and continued

friendsiup anu suppui vl vur wiganizauon.

Sincerely,

venny Scnilling
President
South Texas Trail Riders, Inc.



